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Press release

Custos moves to the ”O-list”

AB Custos’ Board of Directors has decided to list the company on the ”O-list” instead of on the ”A-list” of the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange.

”The decision has been made from both the company’s and private shareholders’ point of view. From the company’s point of view the cost of being listed is lower on the 
”O-list” and for private shareholders it is more advantageous from a capital transfer 
tax-perspective if Custos is listed on the ”O-list”, says Christer Gardell, CEO of Custos. 

Stockholm, October 18, 2000

AKTIEBOLAGET CUSTOS (publ)

Christer Gardell

Chief Executive Officer

For further questions please contact Mr Christer Gardell (08-440 57 70)

Custos' homepage: www.custos.se
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